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Recommendation: 

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information Report PW2024-09-38 prepared by John Yungblut, Director of Public 

Works.  

Background: 

Monthly Summary 

Our Operating Authority, Veolia Water Canada, has prepared a summary of the 

water and wastewater operations over the past month and is attached to this report. 

Water and Wastewater Operations RFP 

On May 6, 2024, the Committee-of-the-Whole directed staff to initiate the Request 

for Proposal (RFP) process for the procurement of water and wastewater services 

effective Jan. 1, 2025.  Our current contract with Veolia Canada expires on Dec. 31, 

2024. 

Kincardine DWQMS Action Plan 

A summary and action plan of the Drinking Water Quality Management System 

review from the Municipality of Kincardine is attached to this report.  Kincardine 

supplies drinking water to the Huronville subdivision, so they are required to 

circulate all reports to the Township. 

Discussion/Analysis/Overview: 

Water and Wastewater Operations RFP 

Township staff are still in the process of working with our consulting engineer, BM 

Ross and Associates to prepare the RFP documents, which we are expecting to make 

available by the end of September. 

Kincardine DWQMS Action Plan 

Township staff have reviewed the plan and have no concerns. 



Financial Impacts: 

The cost of preparing the RFP documents is covered by the 2024 Operating Budget. 

Performance Measurement: 

N/A 

Strategic Area:  

 ☐Embrace a thriving rural lifestyle ☒ Enhance Municipal Service Delivery 

☒Prepare for Inclusive Growth  ☒ Ensure Financial Stability  

 

Strategic Goal: Manage assets and infrastructure 

 

Respectfully Submitted By:  

John Yungblut, Director of Public Works 

 

Report Approved By: 

Jodi MacArthur, Chief Administrative Officer 


